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Taylor, Bailey

From: Harold Mauldin <HMauldin@cityhs.net>

Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 11:32 AM

To: SSOADEQ

Cc: Monty Ledbetter; Bill Burrough; Brian Albright; BATSON, DAVID SCOTT

Subject: Follow-up to High Flow Event 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

On Thursday, May 2nd 2019, The Hot Springs Wastewater Treatment Plant (Permit Number AR0033880) experienced a 
high flow event. 
We began blending at Primary Clarification while ensuring that all flow reached UV Disinfection. This to report to you 
that an addition 12MGD  
Was treated by blending through May 6th, 2019. Our Equalization Pond is contained at this time and no further blending 
is necessary. This email is a follow-up 
To the SSO sent last week requiring that I report flow and corrective actions.   

Thank you,  

Harold Mauldin   
Facilities Operations Manager 
City of Hot Springs 


